
TOWN OF NEWPORT, NH
2015 Phosphorous Removal Upgrade Facilities Plan 

Project
Request for Qualifications

The Town of Newport is seeking qualified engineering firms to perform engineering services 
for  the Town’s  Wastewater  Treatment Plant  Phosphorous Removal  Upgrade Facilities Plan 
Project.   All  interested firms  can obtain  a  Request  for  Qualifications at  the Public  Works 
Garage in Newport, NH.

Submittals to the RFQ shall be received at the Newport Public Works Department, 15 Sunapee 
Street, Newport, NH 03773 by 2:00 p.m. on October 23, 2015 to be eligible for consideration.

Larry A. Wiggins, P.E.
Public Works Director
pwdirector@newportnh.net
(603) 863-3650
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